
Dear Students, Staff, and Families, 

In times of loss, it is important that we come together as a community to support one another. 

We understand that this is a challenging moment for our school family. 

Let us remember that we are stronger together. It is through our unity that we can find comfort 

and healing. We encourage everyone to reach out, share memories, and offer support to those 

who may be struggling. 

As a school, we are committed to providing resources for anyone who may need additional 

support during this time. Please do not hesitate to reach out to your teachers, counselors, or 

school administration. 

Let us embrace compassion and understanding, as we navigate this difficult period together. 

Remember, you are not alone. 

With heartfelt condolences, 

The School Administration 


